BROADWATER COUNTY TRUST BOARD

515 Broadway Townsend, MT 59644 Steve McCullough, Chairman 406.980.0181 Debi Randolph, Secretary 406.451.6035 <u>broadwatertrust@gmail.com</u>

TO: Broadwater County Commissioners

DATE: Sept 14, 2020

RE: transfer funds from First Premier

Dear Broadwater County Commissioners,

Sept 14th, 2020 was the monthly meeting of the Broadwater County Trust Board. At the meeting, the Trust Board voted to approve a transfer of \$250,000 from the First Premier Trust account into the Trust Board Broadwater County Account. Trust Board requests that the Commissioners handle the paperwork to transfer the funds as soon as possible.

Thank you,

Steve McCullough
Trust Board Chair